Alfa Roadrunner “Sheriff’s Dinner” Meeting Minutes 4/5/2017

The Alfa Roadrunner meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm on Wednesday 4/5/2017.

Jim Godfrey welcomed the members to the spring rally here at Rincon Country West.

There was a motion by Jim Collard to waive the reading of the minutes of the last meeting which was held on 4/15/2016.  The motion was seconded by Wayne Taubman.  A copy of those minutes were available in printed form and on www.alfaroadrunners.net .

Maryanne Balzer gave a report on the Quartzite rally held in January 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sheriff’s funds raised were $211 and Charlie and Paula Gray shared the Sheriff responsibilities.  She also reported that 2016 Sheriff Funds raised was $185.  Funds were donated to the local Food Bank.
It was announced that Dale and Susan Prichard would be the Asst. Wagon Masters for the 2018 rally and a request was made to the membership for Chief Wagon Masters.

John Kurz, Kathy Taubman, and Judi Lasater volunteered to audit the clubs financial books.

Jim Godfrey asked if there were any members with tax and/or banking experience to please see him after the meeting.

The current officers announced that they would be happy to serve another year but if there were anyone in the membership who wanted to server to please speak up.  SILENCE.  Motion to keep the current officers was made by Jerry Logan and seconded by Sid Zielke. The majority of the membership agreed, Dale Prichard opposed.

New members were asked to stand and introduce themselves.  There were 24 people.

Jim Godfrey opened the floor to new business.

Denise Gray, newsletter editor, requested articles be sent to her by May 5th 2017.

Susan Prichard gave and update on the Albuquerque  Balloon Fest 2017 rally/volunteer event.  She has 18 spaces available and they are filling up fast.

A motion to end the meeting was made by Dave Volker and seconded by April Zvan.  The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.

 
